
The Cherokee Nation is seeking public written comments regarding federal housing funding received by the tribe.     The tribes Native American Housing and Self-Determination Act Annual Performance Report will be available for public viewing and comment from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. December 16, 17, 18, 21, and 22 at the Housing Policy Office located at 701 W. Fox Street (Leon Daniel Heights), Tahlequah.     The Report will also be available at the following locations from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. December 16, 17, 21, and 22 (but not the 18th):    Claremore Housing Office (342-2433),  23205 S. Hwy. 66    Sallisaw Housing Office (774-0922),  2260 W. Cherokee     Jay Housing Office (253-8315),  109 13th street    Cherokee First  Cherokee Nation Complex, Tahlequah    In addition, and electronic version by e-mail can be made available if requested before noon December 21. This request can be made by e-mailing Tracie Six at tsix@cherokee.org (the report will not be available until December 16.)     Questions about the availability of the report may be directed to Marvin Jones at       (918) 316-4397.  
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